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~{" New Rental Community In Leander + LPD
Looking For Suspects In LHS

The quickest way to get caught up on the most important things happening today in Cedar
Park-Leander.

Updated Thu, Jul 28, 2022 at 9:08 pm CT

Hello, hello! It's me, Rose Mendez, your host of the Daily. Here's what you need to know about
what's happening in town today.

Here are the top three stories in Cedar Park-Leander today:

1. AHV Communities' newest Built-for-Rent single-family rental community is heading to
Leander. There will be three and four-bedroom homes in the 224-unit community.
Construction will start in the first quarter of 2023. (Connect CRE)

2. The Leander Police Department posted security camera pictures on social media and is
asking for the public's help in identifying the three people in the images. On Jul. 22
between 10:00 p.m. and 11:00 p.m., the suspects were seen inside Leander High School.
The suspects appear to be high school-aged and are believed to be two white males,
one with a dark-colored beard, and one white female with brown or blonde-colored
curly hair. Please contact Officer McFarlin badge number #1383 with any information at
512-528-2800, voicemail extension 1025. The case nhumber is 22-1991. (City of Leander)

3. Leander High School is looking for teachers for the 2022-2023 school year. Many
positions are open including math teachers, social studies teacher, core content, SPED
generalist teacher, and coaches. (Leander ISD)




